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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 8th  May, 2007
Question No. 14

Question: Councillor E. Walsh

"To ask the Manager to indicate when the water feature is to be installed adjacent to the entrance to Greenhills Park from St. James Road as indicated some time ago and will he make a statement on the issue?"

Reply:
The Parks Department is not aware of any proposal for the installation of a water feature at the entrance to Greenhills Park from St. James Road. However the matter will be examined and the Councillor will be informed of the outcome.
